The Victorian Group of the Oxfordshire Architectural and Historical Society

127 Banbury Road

Oxford OX2 6JX



The Head of Planning Control and

Conservation

Oxford City Council

Dear Sir,

21/00353 - 1 Linton Road

We are unhappy about the proposal to remodel the extension on the side of the house, where the new gabled roof would be visible above the existing extension. This would reduce the effect of the gap between this house and its neighbour, which is always regrettable, and contrary to the advice of the Conservation Area Appraisal.

Yours faithfully,

Peter Howell (Secretary)